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Sharon Craig

From: Carol Ansbro <carroll.ansbro@gmail.com>
Sent: 17 October 2022 17:46
To: Planning
Subject: Consultation on planning application 3/2022/0820 Knott Farm, Chipping Road, 

Thornley PR3 2TB

Categories: To Upload

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

FAO Stephen Kilmartin  
 
Further to our previous email regarding this application Councillors have commented that on the application form 
under Site Visit in respect of the question "Can the site be seen from a public road, public footpath, bridleway or 
public land" the response has been given as No when in fact a public footpath runs between the farm buildings. 
 
Many thanks 
Clerk to Thornley with Wheatley PC 


